
Fargo Davies Daily Announcements for
January 25, 2024

● The group Students Against Trafficking will be hosting a movie night here at Davies January 25th at
7:30PM. This will be held in H101 and they will be showing the movie “the Sound of Freedom” All are
welcome to join!

● The Level 4 language classes are completing their capstone projects. Each group is dedicated to one of
the United Nations’ Sustainable Development Goals. Help this group with an environmental focus by
donating t-shirts old or new to be turned into reusable bags! 2 shirts count as 1 sponsored NHS hour,
and 4 shirts are 2 hours. Any additional questions you have regarding this event, should be directed to
Megan Drummond.

● There will be an FCCLA meeting on Friday, February 2 at 8:00 in the FACS department

● Hello Skiers and Snowboarders! This is Mrs. G with the Ski/Snowboard Club wanting to let you know
that registration is now closed for the Spirit Mountain Trio this Weekend! If you paid and signed up on
School Pay, please visit Mrs. Gagliano in her classroom (C213) or Stop by the English Department office
between today and tomorrow to pick up an important form for this weekend. Please email Mrs. G with
Any questions you may have regarding this trip!

● There will be an informational meeting for anyone interested in doing Track & Field this spring. The
meeting will be in H101 at 4pm on Wednesday, February 7th. If you are unable to attend, please reach
out to Coach Beil.

● There will be an informational meeting for anyone interested in playing Davies Baseball this spring.
Players and parents/guardians should attend. The meeting will take place January 29, at 7:30 in H101. If
you are unable to attend this meeting, please contact coach Anderson.

● On February 3rd from 2-4pm, and March 10th from 4-6pm, the Sheyenne Prom Shop will be in the West
Fargo Sheyenne High School Commons. This is an event where we display prom attire (dresses, suits,
any shoes we may have, etc) for students to shop from. All items have been donated to us and are FREE
for students. They do not need to bring it back, it can be theirs to keep (we do ask that they keep us in
mind if they wish to get rid of the dress or suit).

● The University of North Dakota, College of Education & Human Development has planned "SEA OTRR
Day" for February 27, 2024. "SEA OTRR" stands for See Education in Action. This day has been designed



specifically for sophomores, juniors and seniors who are interested in becoming educators. This short
video highlights SEA OTRR 2023. Register by February 16,2024 HERE

TO OUR DAVIES STUDENTS

As proud members of the Davies High School Community, it’s essential for us to be mindful of
the impact we have on our surroundings, especially when it comes to driving safely in and

around our school.

Recently, we’ve received reports from our neighbors about instances of erratic and unsafe
driving by some of our students. It’s important to recognize that Davies High School is not just an
educational institution; it’s an integral part of a larger community that includes young children,

pedestrians, and individuals of all ages.

Your safety and the safety of those around you are of utmost importance to us. With this in
mind, we urge you to consider the following points:

Respect Speed Limits: Please adhere to posted speed limits both within the school premises and
in the surrounding neighborhood. Speed limits are in place to ensure the safety of everyone.

Mindful Driving: Be aware of your surroundings and practice defensive driving. Look out for
pedestrians, especially young children who may be crossing the streets.

Avoid Distractions: Distracted driving is a significant hazard. Keep your focus on the road and
avoid distractions such as texting, adjusting music, or engaging in other activities while driving.

Follow Traffic Rules; Stop at stop signs, yield when necessary, and obey traffic signals. Traffic
rules are in place to create a safe and organized flow of vehicles.

Respectful Parking: When parking on school grounds or in the neighborhood, be considerate of
others. Park in designated areas and avoid blocking driveways or impeding traffic flow.

DRIVE SAFELY, BE COURTEOUS, AND LET’S MAKE DAVIES HIGH PROUD!

Work hard, be yourself, and do the right thing.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Q77cEAvU5ys
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSev9VVVkqf0KhaNLSOoyIlS-l4ipvE97n-pU2JtO0V4L3TVbA/viewform



